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Comments: I want the USFS to address trail maintenance issues within the project area (specifically Canfield) I

support the proposed 8.2 mile nonmotorized trail system on Canfield." "I support the project as presented."  I am

an avid hiker and mountain biker for past 15 years on Canfield mountain approaching from Wilbur avenue And

shadock street trail heads.  I mountain bike in nettleton gulch area.  I believe it is Not appropriate to encourage

side by side 4 wheeler access to single track  mountain bike and  motocross trails. Please don't allow this.

 

I Strongly oppose  use of motorized vehicles on trails facing the cities of Coeur d lane, Dalton Gardens , Hayden,

and Hayden Lake.  This would deteriorate the peace and tranquility that the majority of users ( horse riders,

mountain bikers, and  hikers hope for with use of National forest trails.  Physical exercise without noise is more

enjoyable and medically more conducive to good health and peace of mind.. This area needs to be for families

promoting quiet physical exercise.  Those of us living close to these trails in the above named communities do

not want to experience the noise pollution from motorized vehicle.

Thanks for allowing me to have input


